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Governor's Budget - Wage and Benefit Increases to Be Considered for Soil 
Conservation District

No fiscal impact.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

The Soil Conservation Districts will have the potential to receive the same wage and benefit increases as state 
employees.  If the Governor and the Legislature chose to allocate 1% COLA for FY 2007, the Soil 
Conservation Districts would receive an additional $8,400.

Individual and Business Impact


